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Lathrop GPM Adds Litigation Associate Brooke
Robbins to Minneapolis Office

July 27, 2021

MINNEAPOLIS (July 27, 2021) — Lathrop GPM is pleased to welcome Associate Brooke Robbins to the

firm's Minneapolis office and Litigation & Dispute Resolution Practice Group.

Robbins has experience drafting court documents and representing clients in negotiations, mediations and

court appearances. Prior to joining the firm, she worked as a Judicial Law Clerk for the Honorable Mark. J.

Kappelhoff in the Hennepin County District Court, Juvenile Division. Before law school, Robbins worked as a

marketing and administrative assistant and legislative coordinator for a Minneapolis law firm, and in

marketing and communications with an automotive dealer group.

Robbins earned her J.D. from the University of Minnesota Law School, magna cum laude, in 2020. While

she was in law school, she was a managing editor of the Minnesota Law Review. She earned her B.A. in

Communication Arts from the University of Wisconsin-Madison in 2013.


